
 

 

 

5th December 2017 

 

 

Christmas Information for Nursery Parents 

 

Nursery Christmas Performances – Thursday 14th December  

Morning Nursery – 10.45am 

Afternoon Nursery – 2pm 

2 adults per child admitted – no tickets.  No children of school age admitted. 

 

Christmas Visit – Friday 15th December  

All children to attend Nursery sessions as normal. 

 

Christmas Parties – Thursday 21st December (during normal session) 

Children are allowed to wear party clothes/non uniform on this day but please remember they 

will still be playing outside etc. so sensible shoes and coats needed. 

 

Lucky Christmas Draw for children – Friday 22nd December  

All prizes donated by our wonderful staff. 

 

School closes on Friday 22nd December at 3pm for the Christmas Break. 

 

School re-opens on Monday 8th January 2018 at 8.55am. 

 

Wishing you all a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


